
Cincinnati and Hamilton County Public Library implements improvements for
submitting printing jobs

Description

The library updated the print job submission process earlier this year. As of Jan. 26, 2024, the
Cincinnati and Hamilton County Public Library no longer accepts print job requests through this email
address.

To streamline services and enhance security, the Library has implemented a new and improved
system for submitting print jobs:

Use this platform to print from your web browser: https://chpl.eprintitsaas.com/public/upload.
(This link is also on the website.)
Or, email files to bw@chpl.org for black-and-white printing or color@chpl.org for color printing.

This new experience is intended to provide a seamless experience and ensure your print jobs are
processed promptly and accurately.

This is an excellent benefit and service from the Library. If you have any questions or encounter any
issues, contact the Library customer support team at 513-369-6900. They are staffed to assist you
every step of the way and thank you for your continued use of CHPL resources and services.
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